
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

From: Sharon Stoneman 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory Vaccines for college students 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 3:56:53 PM 

Dear JPFilippi.  I understand that there is an "emergency" meeting tomorrow to discuss mandatory covid 
vaccines for college students in order for them to attend Nevada Colleges.  The article I read states that 
college students have had very high rates of covid infections.  I would ask you to consider that the PCR 
tests are flawed and can't tell the difference between Covid and the common flu, thus covid numbers are 
high and flu infections are absent!  Secondly, if a college age student actually gets covid, the rate of 
recovery from the infection is 99.997%.  How can anyone with and degree of common sense suggest or 
even mandate that an experimental, emergency use vaccine that has cause over 45,000 deaths and 
450,000 adverse reactions, many of which are life altering!  Additionally, I can tell you, that even tho the 
mainstream media and the government don't report it, most of the recent incidents of covid infections 
occurring now are amongst those who've had the vaccine!!!!  I don't know who this government is trying to 
kid, but those of us who have done research know this is total BS.  It's time to STOP this insanity!!!!  I was 
a critical care RN for 34 years, and even if I considered going back to work to help with the shortage of 
health care professionals, I wouldn't even consider working for an organization who mandates these jabs. 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Stoneman 
Reno, Nevada 


